
Call for applications to conduct the End of Project Evaluation 
of the Baylor Uganda ACE-FORT project being

 implemented in Fort Portal region

Baylor College of Medicine Children’s 
Foundation-Uganda (Baylor-Uganda) 

Baylor College of Medicine Children’s Foundation-Uganda (Baylor-
Uganda) is an indigenous not-for-profit child health, HIV care and 
development organization that is implementing a 5-year PEPEFAR/
CDC funded project in Fort Portal region titled “Accelerating Epidemic 
Control in Fort Portal Region in the Republic of Uganda under the 
President’s Emergency Plan for AIDS Relief (PEPFAR)”. 

The project, which commenced in April 2018, is currently in its 5th 
and final year of implementation and is scheduled to close 30th 
September 2023. As such it is due for an end of project evaluation of its 
achievements in relation to its objectives. 

This is a call for applications to conduct the End of Project Evaluation 
of the Baylor Uganda ACE-FORT project. The deadline for submission 
of applications is 9th May 2023. For details of the call for applications, 
please visit the Baylor Uganda website at: https://www.baylor-
uganda.org. (see under “BIDS”).

Procurement Reference Number: BCM-0450- 2023-RFP


